
The Armenian American
Health Professionals Organization

Requests the pleasure of your company at the

Charity Benefit
Hosted by:

Dr. & Mrs. Garbis Baydar 
Drs. John & Sophie Bilezikian

Dr. & Mrs. Aram Cazazian
Dr. Debra Ferman

Mrs. Vicki Shoghag Hovanessian

Drs. Arthur & Louiza Kubikian
Dr. Joyce Kurdian

Dr. & Mrs. Lawrence Najarian
Mrs. Seta Nalbandian

Lawrence V. Najarian, MD
1-908-234-0005
1-908-451-3746

Arthur Kubikian, DDS
1-516-527-7397

RSVP

October 16, 2022
The Najarian Home at

463 Summit Street, Englewood Cliffs, NJ 07632
Cocktail Reception 3pm - 5:30pm

Honorary Founders: $5000+ / Couple
Honorary Committee Chair: $1000 / Couple

Benefactor: $500 / Couple
Sponsor: $250

Proceeds to Benefit the AAHPO, Dr. Raffy Hovanessian 
Medical Education Program



This year marks the tenth anniversary of AAHPO’s Continuing Medical Education Program, 
founded by Raffi Hovanessian, MD and administered by the Fund for Armenian Relief.  In 2020, 
this program expanded to meet the dual challenges of war and the COVID-19 pandemic. The 
program has proven to be vitally important to the health and future of the families and our 
wounded soldiers living in Artsakh.

AAHPO recognizes that good health is the foundation to future success and the well-being of 
our brethren living in Arstakh. Accordingly, AAHPO has committed to a program that trains 
motivated, bright physicians with modern medical skills that are critically needed in their home 
villages.  You can make a difference in an Armenian child’s life and the lives of all their family 
members and wounded soldiers. 

The need is urgent. There are tens of thousands of children and their families whose lives currently 
rely on a small group of physicians whose skills were learned many years ago. Put simply, medical 
knowledge is woefully out of date outside the major cities.

What can $1,000 accomplish?  AHHPO can bring a physician to Yerevan for one month and teach 
them critically needed, state of the art medical skills like Cesarean Section childbirth techniques, 
the acute treatment of a heart attack, and other medical and surgical treatments. These much 
needed training sessions will have immediate and long-term impact on health care delivery when 
the physician returns home.

In response to war related gaps in medical care, the CME program now also enables physicians 
from Armenia to work in Artsakh for up to six months. This work is coordinated with the 
Artsakh ministry of health. In addition, program graduates can continue their learning process 
through on-site seminars in Artsakh, as well as the AAHPO Medical Missions and Hye Bridge 
Telemedicine programs.

The money you donate today will allow us to continue to expand AAHPO’s program and train 
more physicians in a shorter time frame, enabling the program to have greater, immediate impact 
on healthcare delivery in Artsakh.

Your donation can make a difference. Help save lives! Support the Continuing Medical Education 
of Doctors in Artsakh.

 
The Board
The Armenian American Health Professionals Organization
AAHPO.org


